North Liberty Town Council – February 25, 2022
	The North Liberty Town Council held public hearing #1 at the North Liberty Community Building.  Randy Lemert called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM.  He introduced Town Attorney Marcel Lebbin and he turned the meeting over to Attorney Lebbin.  
	Town Council Present:  Randy Lemert		Absent:  Will Groves, Jr.
		   		   Tom England
                           Ben Webb
		                           Gerry Brown		
		Clerk-Treasurer Vicki Kitchen

	There were fifteen community residents in attendance.  A WNDU reporter was at the meeting.
		
	Town Attorney Marcel Lebbin reviewed the timeline leading up to this public hearing.
	Several people in attendance spoke with concerns of transparency, timing, increasing taxes, means of notifications.  Packets from the February 24, 2022, Liberty Township Public Hearing were distributed to the attendees.  A copy is filed with the minutes. 
	All the meetings regarding the Liberty Greene Fire Territory will be posted on the Town’s website and Facebook.
	Tom England made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 5:52 P.M.  Ben Webb seconded the motion.  All voted to approve.

Signed:

________________________________
Randy Lemert
Council President

Attest:
________________________________
Vicki L. Kitchen
Clerk-Treasurer
